To whom it may concern,

| am writing to you to express my extreme disappointment
With the Government’s proposed Parenting Payment Cuts for Sole Parents.

After several years of working with my (ex)partner (also, my son’s father)’s to overcome his mental
health issues,

it became painfully evident that my 2 month old son had to leave him to make a better, more stable
life for ourselves.

Moving interstate and setting up our lives from scratch, | have worked VERY hard be with my child as
much as possible

so that he has the attention of a consistent parent, to make enough money for us to live and to do
all the other things

That 2 parents would usually manage.

Like all parents, sole parents are doing their absolute best to maintain a happy, stable family for
their child

and to ensure that their children have access to the best opportunities in life.

Culling support for sole parents will absolutely disadvantage Sole Parents

Doing their best to raise our next generation of children in this country.

Please re consider your actions. Please think about where you are leaving Australia’s
Sole Parents and our next generation of Australians.
It's hard enough for us right now and we are doing our best.

Regards

[Redacted]



